
 
 

November 5, 2015 
Chair Mike Layton, 
Toronto & East York Community Council 
 
 
Safety study at 1986 & 2000 Queen Street East 
 
 
The new development at the corner of Bellefair Ave and Queen Street East has caused 
significant disruptions for residents in the surrounding area. The delivery entrance serving the 
LCBO and Shoppers Drug Mart has forced large trucks to make a very tight turn on a residential 
street, often driving onto the curb and stopping traffic. In the interests of keeping pedestrians on 
Bellefair Ave. safe, a full review of the operation of the loading entrance is required. 
 
 
 
Toronto and East York Community Council recommend 

 
The General Manager of Transportation Services conduct a safety review of the Bellefair 
Avenue access serving Nos. 1986 and 2000 Queen Street East and report back with any 
proposed changes in Q1 of 2016. 

 
 
 
Councillor Mary-Margaret McMahon 
Ward 32 
Beaches-East York 
 
 
 


